Wireless Internet Access Policy 

In the interest of fulfilling its mission to provide access to information of all types in a wide range of formats, the North Babylon Public Library provides wireless Internet access for portable computer devices (including but not limited to laptop computers). When users are accessing the Internet via the wireless connection, users agree to abide by all Library Internet Use Policies.

The North Babylon Public Library does not guarantee that all laptop computers will be able to connect to the wireless Internet service.  Users will need to be able to configure their devices to connect to the Library’s network.  The Library staff is not available to assist patrons access the wireless network.  The Library does not provide wireless network cards to patrons.

The Library is not responsible for any damage that may occur to the devices while connected to the wireless network.  This includes, but is not limited to hardware, software or data loss due to power surges, power loss, service interruptions, computer viruses, spy ware, and any other type of computer malware.  The Library is not responsible to reconfigure computers back to their original settings.
The Library may or may not filter the wireless network, which is available to anyone with a device, including children.  Parents wishing filtered Internet access for their children should use the Internet computers located in the Children’s Department or purchase filtering software for their wireless devices.

There are no printers available for laptop computer users.  Saved files can be copied to a flash drive and brought to one of the Library’s public access computers for printing.  The Library is not responsible for data loss that may occur while printing.  Patrons must pay for all pages printed.
The user understands that the wireless Internet connection is unsecured.  The Library is not responsible for any financial or other loss that may occur while using the wireless connection.  We recommend that users not use this service to send any sensitive information such as social security or credit card numbers.

The Library staff is not available for troubleshooting personal devices.
Users must be considerate of patrons nearby and refrain from excessive noise including the playing of music on their device.  There is no cell phone use permitted in the Library; users may not use their cell phones in conjunction with their devices.
The Library is not responsible for devices left unattended nor for any loss, theft or damage sustained to personal equipment.
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